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TO:  NASDA Field/Telephone Enumerators 

FROM: Stephen Dothage, Potato Statistician 

THROUGH: Jim Collom, Team Leader 

DATE:  June 26, 2024 

SUBJECT: Potato Acreage and Disposition 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION & INSTRUCTIONS 

 

 POTATO ACREAGE& DISPOSITION 

Stat Contact Stephen Dothage 

Stat Phone 517-324-5327 

Project Code 195 

Enumerated                                                  70 – Michigan 

Mail Date July 24, 2024 (from Michigan) 
Enumeration Dates Tuesday, July 30 – Friday, August 30 @ 11:59 pm 

Release Date Thursday, September 26, 2024 

 

 

Special Instructions: 

 

Enclosed is the Potato Acreage and Disposition questionnaire. Please complete questionnaires 

via CAPI by August 30. 

 

The Potato Acreage and Disposition survey is used to determine how the 2023 potato crop was 
utilized. USDA waits until all the 2023 crop has been marketed to ask these questions. This 

survey also helps us to determine 2024 potato acreage, how much seed was used to plant the 

2024 crop, and how much storage capacity growers have. 

 

If you have any questions, call the toll-free number 800-453-7501 or contact me directly at  

517-324-5327.  


